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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Tryouts for fall sports will take place on August 24th, 25th and 29th from 9:00am to 11:00am.  Boys
Soccer, Cross Country and Field Hockey will be held outside at Volz.  Girls Soccer will meet at Green
Acres Park.

Please complete the attached google form if your child is interested in trying out for either team.  Boys
Soccer, Girls Soccer, Field Hockey, and Cross Country are available to students that will be in 5th - 8th
grade this fall. All students that try out must have an up to date physical and all medical forms
completed and handed in to the Nurse’s Office by August 5, 2022.  Physicals are only valid for 365
days.  Please check with the Nurse’s Office to find the status of your child’s physical and medical forms.
Students can’t participate without all forms being completed.  You can obtain all medical forms by
clicking on the link below or by picking them up at school.   Feel free to reach out to me if you have any
questions.

Sports Physical and Medical Forms

Link to Sign-Up Form

Thank you,

Steve Maloney
Assistant Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSco8M_WTWj6LR1sIL5flrNL6_S6LeiFHDXSjkSsMdVRQZ55cw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B7MDXwhijF5gEJOb7siPh-EKwt1AVtxx/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSco8M_WTWj6LR1sIL5flrNL6_S6LeiFHDXSjkSsMdVRQZ55cw/viewform?usp=sf_link

